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Furthermore, to require the NRC Staff to qualify State inspectors and then
assume full responsibility for the inspectors' subsequent activities at

a facility seems to us to seriously complicate the regulatc~y process without
providing commensurate benefits.

In the introductor, remarks to the policy statement, an allusion is made
to States monitoring facilities adjacent to their boundaries. We see no
objection to keeping appropriate representatives of "neighboring" States
apprised of the regulatory activities at a specific facility. However,

we believe that the policy statement should explicltly limit any "on-site"
presence of State personnel to representatives of the State in which the
facility is located.

Finally, we encourage the authors of the policy statement and subsequent
NRC/State implementing agreements to be sensitive to the fact that these
NRC/State programs can be a significant expense for the licensee. Examples
cf anticipated costs include: i) the likely reruirement to provide on-site
facilities and services for State personnel comparable to those provided

to the resident NRC inspectors, ii) the time spen® by NRC persornel (and
subsequently Lilled to the licensee) in training, qualifying, managing,
and/or communicating with State personnel, and iii) the direct cost of
participating State personnel.

In conclusion, we urge the Commission to adopt a iinal policy statement

that precludes dalegation and/or duplicaticn of Federal radiological health
and safety activities a* commercial nuclear power plants. We encourage

the Commission to adopt a policy statement that will promote a cost effective
contribution to the common goal of protacting the public health and safety.

Very truly yours,
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John DeVincentis
Vice President
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